
 

 

 
 
         

                                       
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pictures, pictures, pictures! 

February has been a 
very special month filled 
with much love and 
special wishes. We had 
a great time celebrating 
Valentines Day at 
school!  

In Language Art, the 
students have been 
learning new vocabulary 
words about Valentine’s 
Day. They have also 
been learning about 
'Articles' in grammar.  
 
In Mathematics, the 
students have been 

learning to skip count 
by 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. The 
students have made 
number puzzles and 
have also looked at 
patterns on a hundreds 
chart. 
 
In Science, the 
students have been 
learning about 
Recycling. They have 
been learning about the 
3R’s- 'Reduce, Reuse & 
Recyle’. They also 
reused recycled 
materials in class and 
created new items. 

 
In Social Studies, the 
students have been 
learning how to help 
others. They have been 
learning about how to 
help others in the 
community, at home and 
at school. 
 
 

 
Happy February!  

 
Miss.Sandra  

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

2nd March- Spelling Bee- 
Class Preliminaries  
9th March- Spelling Bee 
School Finals 
17th March- St.Patrick’s 
Day 

 
 
 


